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IFLR, the guide to the world’s leading financial and corporate law firms, has released its 2024 IFLR1000
rankings. The firm, as well as two attorneys have been recognized this year:

Betsy Jackson and Steve Ray have both been recognized as highly regarded attorneys in the Mergers &

Acquisitions practice area

Hall Estill has been recognized as a Tier 2 firm in Oklahoma in the Financial & Corporate field, as well as

a Notable firm in Colorado for the same area

The IFLR1000 has been producing legal market intelligence since 1990 and remains the only international
directory dedicated to ranking law firms and lawyers on the basis of financial and corporate transactional
work.
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